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September 14, 2017 
 
 
City of Los Angeles Harbor Department 
Mr. Gene Seroka, Executive Director 
425 South Palo Verde Street 
San Pedro, CA 90733-0151 
 
Subject: Port of Los Angeles Risk Management Plan; Rancho LPG LLC 
 
Reference: Northwest San Pedro Neighborhood Council 7/22/17 Letter RE Same Subject 
 
Dear Mr. Seroka, 
 
Please know that Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council has great concern regarding the Port’s 
continuing allowance for the transport of hazardous bulk related to the Rancho LPG LLC facility on 
North Gaffey Street and we request the Port to immediately analyze the associated hazards as would 
be required in the POLA Risk Management Plan where no such analysis is currently documented. 
 
Specifically, we request that POLA immediately define the risks posed by the transportation of 
hazardous bulk, including liquid propane and butane, along the Gaffey Street rail tracks and to 
provide to the public the details and conclusions of the risk analysis. 
 
Due to the hazards inherent in the transport of dangerous materials such as liquid propane and 
butane, we ask that POLA proceed with urgency to complete the hazard analysis and make the 
results known. 
 
Thank you. 

 
We look forward to your response.   
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